
St. Stephen’s College

New Delhi

13 May 2022

To: The Principal

From: The President of B.Sc. Programme Society

Subject: Submission of report on the events conducted by the society in the
academic year 2021-22

On behalf of the B.Sc. Programme Society, I am submitting the report on the events
conducted by our society in the current academic year.

The B.Sc. Programme Society kickstarted the academic year 2021-22 on a high note by
organizing a webinar with Mr. Yogesh Chabria, who is a bestselling author, motivational
speaker and founder of "The Happionaire Way"- the world’s leading success system that has
impacted people in over 1000 companies all over the world. The topic of the webinar was
"Obstacles: The Stepping Stones to Success". It was an extremely engaging and interactive
online session with an overwhelming participants turnout.

In the month of November we witnessed the return of our flagship event, SCIENCEIFY 2.0,
an array of interesting online competitions to encompass the various talents of our audience.
It was organised to embrace India's 75 years of independence under the broad theme of
"Azadi ka Amrut Mahotsav''. There were 2 different competitions planned out and the results
of the same were declared on our Instagram page.
• Article Writing Competition
• Science Crossword Competition

In the month of January, the society conducted an Orientation to welcome the Batch of '24. It
was an interactive and energetic session.

We were extremely proud to present the society merchandise in the month of March. We
made an array of beautiful and quirky designs which were widely appreciated and well
received by the collegiate crowd. We had a section of t-shirts and notebook for all our
members to choose from.

We concluded this academic year by hosting a collaborative event with one of our fellow
societies, "The Chemistry Society" and organized an Inter-College Paper Presentation
Competition. It was organised as a part of Azadi Ka Amrut Mahotsav celebration which
attracted a huge crowd and participation.

In the same semester, we wanted to organize the third open annual fest “FUSION-3.0” which
was to be held from 21st-23rd April 2022 with a series of events and fun competitions
planned. However, due to logistical issues, we couldn't conclude this year with the
much-awaited annual society fest. Nevertheless, the society had a considerable number of



events during this academic year and hope that it has many more in the upcoming ones as
well.

Thanking you

Yours faithfully

Trisha Sheel Jaiswal

Signature

President


